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W Boyd Street Phase 1 – Planned 
for FY 2024



W Boyd Street Phase 2 – Planned 
for FY 2025



Proposed Alternative to W Boyd 
Street Sidewalks 

for FYE 2024 and FYE 2025



• Postpone W. Boyd Street Phase 1 and 2 for further review and design with 
a possible construction in FYE 2026 or 2027 potentially with Federal 
funding.

• Use funding from Phase 1 ($102,460.50) to fund Mimosa Drive Phase 1 
(North side from Stubbeman to just short of N Peters Avenue) in FY 2024.

• Use funding proposed for Phase 2 of W Boyd Street ($200,000.00) for 
Phase 2 of Mimosa Drive, which will complete all of the south side and any 
remaining areas on the north side of Mimosa Drive in FY 2025.

• Mimosa Drive is currently No. 1 on our list for large scale sidewalk projects.

Summary



Council Comments and 
Questions


